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ATTENTION 
 

In accordance with the Commission on Dental Accreditation policy on Third Party 

Comments, the College of Central Florida Dental Assisting program is soliciting comments 

pertaining to the standards for Dental Assisting Education or policies and procedures used in 

the Commission’s accreditation process.  All comments must: 

 Pertain only to the students or policies and procedures used in the 

Commission’s accreditation process 

 Be signed, and signatures will be removed from comments prior to forwarding 

them to the program. 

 

The Commission will accept only comments pertaining to the standards or policies and 

procedures. 

 

A copy of the accreditation standards and/or the Commission’s policy on third-party 

comments may be obtained by contacting the commission at 211 East Chicago Avenue, 

Chicago, IL 60611, or by calling 800-621-8099, ext. 4653. 

 

These comments should be received in the Commission’s office no later than Aug.30, 2018, 

60 days prior to the site visit on Oct. 30-31, 2018 

 

Comments should be submitted to: 

 Third Party Comments 

 Commission on Dental Accreditation 

 211 East Chicago Avenue 

 Chicago, IL. 60611 

 or by fax to:  312-440-2915 

 
 
 
 
 
College of Central Florida does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, ethnicity, religion, gender, 
pregnancy, age, marital status, national origin, genetic information or disability status in its programs, activities and 
employment. For inquiries regarding nondiscrimination policies contact Equity Officer, Ocala Campus, Ewers Century Center, 
Room 201C, 3001 S.W. College Road, 352-854-2322, ext. 1437, or smithc@cf.edu. 
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